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We opened the DCM Committee meeting in usual fashion, introducing ourselves and 
disclosing information about what is transpiring within each DCM’s district.  
 
Kathy B. gave an extemporaneous presentation about the Accessibility Committee, its 
purpose and the work being done;  asking that those interested DCMs get involved. 
 
Diann, Alt. Delegate and Mini-conference chair, strongly encouraged the DCMs to get 
involved with planning the next and future mini-conferences. 
 
Stephen S. as Group Services chair announced the continued work and progress of the 
GSR orientation, explaining that the learning will be modular and multi-faceted. 
 
Approaching the end of the meeting, I asked the DCMs  how they acknowledge a new 
GSR and foster them into their District and introduce them to General Service work.  
An insightful conversation ensued. 
 
Dan S., our Area Registrar, shared a letter from GSO about the DCM’s new “read 
only” access to the Fellowship Connection database. 
 
Finally, Diann asked that we postpone the sharing session topic, “Inspiring general 
service work through sponsorship” to the next assembly. 
 
Submitted by, 
Nicholas B., DCMC 
 
 


